
Friday 30th June 2023 
 

Year 10 and Year 12 trial examinations continue  
 

Year 6 into Year 7 Transition Day 
If you have a child who is due to join us in September, you should have received a letter in the post containing 
details of Transition Day which takes place on Monday 10th July.  Copies of the letter can also be found on our 
website by following this link: Transition Day Letters.  If you are reading the letter on our website, please make 
sure that you look at the correct one.  There are two letters, one is for Year 6 children currently attending 
Desborough schools and the other is for Year 6 children currently attending all other schools.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming our new intake of students. 
 

Music Fundraising Event  -  Thursday 6th July 
You are cordially invited to a music fundraising event which is being held in the LRC at 6.00pm on Thursday 6th 
July.  We are raising much needed funds to repair musical instruments in the department.  Featuring Year 10 and 
Year 11 rock bands, our choir, some Sixth Form soloists and a couple of special guests, tickets are available on the 
door, priced at £4.00; there will also be a raffle and refreshments on sale.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Return of Library Books 

 
 
 
 
We are missing a large quantity of library books.  Can you please have a look at home to see if you have any books 
which belong to the academy and send them in with your child.  At the same time, if you have any secondary 
school age appropriate books, which are in good condition and you would be willing to donate to us, we would be 
extremely grateful.   Thank you for your support. 

 
Uniform Grants for Families in the Farming Industry 

 
 
 

 
School uniform grants are available for those families whose parents’ main income comes from farming.  These are 
available from The Royal Agricultural Benevolent Institution (RABI).  Follow this link for further details and to see if 
you may qualify: Uniform Grants. 

 
Save the Date:  

Bugsy Malone  -  Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rehearsals for our whole school musical are well underway and we are looking forward to showcasing the 
wonderful talents of our students.  Performances start at 7.00pm on both evenings.  Tickets are on general sale 
from Monday 3rd July from our Learning Resource Centre, priced at £7.00 for adults and £4.00 for concessions. 
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
Monday 3rd July: Year 11 rewards trip.   
Tuesday 4th July: PGL information meeting 5.30pm in the Learning Resource Centre. 
Wednesday 5th July: Year 11 Prom. 
Monday 10th July: Bugsy Malone technical/dress rehearsal 3.00pm to 6.00pm. 
Tuesday 11th July: Bugsy Malone technical/dress rehearsal 9.00am to 6.00pm. 
Wednesday 12th July: Bugsy Malone technical/dress rehearsal 9.00am to 6.00pm. 
Thursday 13th July: Bugsy Malone evening performance 7.00pm. 
Friday 14th July: Bugsy Malone evening performance 7.00pm. 
Thursday 20th July: Year 7 and Year 8 Sports Day/Year 9 and Year 10 ERA Day.  Further details to follow. 
Friday 21st July: Year 9 and Year 10 Sports Day/Year 7 and Year 8 ERA Day.  Further details to follow. 

 
Youth Works  -  Summer Knibb Holiday Clubs 

Youth Works in Kettering are offering a summer holiday club from 7th to 10th July and 14th to 17th August for 
secondary school students aged 11 to 14 years.  The club is £40.00 for the four days (free if your child receives free 
school meals).  Call the number on the poster below for full details: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our students is always our priority. If you have any safeguarding concerns, regarding any of our 
children, please contact us in confidence via concern@montsaye.northants.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can contact 
one of our Student Welfare Officers: Mrs Walters-Morgan (Year 7), Mrs King (Year 8), Mrs Wood (Year 9), Mrs 
Summers (Year 10) or Mrs Long (Year 11) or click here for more information. 
 

Social Media 
Much of our news and successes are celebrated on social media.  Make sure that you are involved by liking and 
following us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 

 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  

Twitter feeds: @Montsaye, @montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial 
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